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Weekly News – Friday 15th February 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week the children have undergone a series of mid-year 

assessments and we would like to congratulate them on their 

resilience. They now deserve a good half-term break! 

In English we have launched the 500 Word Story challenge, a 

competition run by BBC Radio 2. This has allowed the children 

to think about writing a story of their choice. If your child would 

like to complete their story and enter the competition, details 

are on the website. 

We have completed our investigation into which drinks/liquids 

cause the most damage to our teeth using hard boiled eggs. 

Why not ask your child what they found out? 

Many thanks to our parents who were able to join us on our trip 

to the British Museum. A fun day was had by all (helped by the 

glorious weather) and the children were certainly excited to 

see a real mummy. Inspired by our trip, the children have all 

made their own clay canopic jars. 

Have a great half-term – see you in a week! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

The count down to the Year 4 production begins! The children 

have been given song lyrics and scripts (where appropriate). 

Please start learning these as our rehearsals will start next half term 

and knowing your lines will make things run much more smoothly. 

Please also ensure children are also practicing their spellings and 

times tables regularly.  

Don’t forget to keep reading throughout half term. 

 

Date Reminders 

Thursday 28th February 

Swimming talk 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Friday 8th March 

Bounce 4 Books 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Please ensure all PE kits come 

back to school after a half term 

wash. 

 


